
Chapel Bulletin  •  November 25, 2018

Prelude

Call to Worship: Responsive Reading 558
	 Now Thank We All Our God 

Welcome and Invocation: Bill Price, Choral Ministry Director 

Celebration and Worship: Worship Team
	 Before the Throne; Great Are You Lord 

Commitment Sunday Follow-Up
	 Travis Simone, Lead Pastor, and Rich Sylvester, Lead Associate Pastor

Choral Offertory: We Gather Together

Scripture Reading: 2 Timothy 3:16-17 (p. 930) 

Morning Message: Why I Trust the Bible
	 Rev. Dr. Reginald F. Davis, Pastor of First Baptist Church in Williamsburg

Song of Response: Jesus, Firm Foundation

Benediction

wcchapel.org/connect 

Starting Point  •  Today (Nov. 25) from 10:45 a.m.–12:15 p.m.,  
Room 211. Whether you are looking to get more connected, 
grow in your faith, serve others, or are interested in membership, 
please join us! Walk-ins welcome! Contact: Josh Parker, 880-9597, 
jparker@wcchapel.org 

Christmas Concerts: Tell Me the Story  •  Dec. 6–9
For more information on the concerts, please visit
wcchapel.org/christmasconcerts.

Christmas Poinsettias  •  Order a poinsettia this season in honor or 
in memory of a loved one. A list of those honored or remembered will 
be included in the Dec. 23 bulletin if purchased by Sunday, Dec. 16 
at 1 p.m. Purchase at the spotlight table in the Main Foyer beginning 
next Sunday, Dec. 2, 9, and 16.

wcchapel.org/grow 

Chapel Family Sundays in Advent  •   Beginning next Sunday, Dec. 2, 
we are inviting all our children and students (K–12th grade) to join us 
in the main Worship Room for each Sunday in Advent. Please join us in 
welcoming our children and students as we sing, pray, and learn together 
throughout the Advent season. Children’s bulletins will be available.  



Chapel-wide Family Advent Readings  •  During the season of 
Advent, we invite families and individuals to use our daily reading and 
reflection tool to prepare their hearts for the celebration of Christ’s 
birth. Text WCCADVENT to 41411 to receive daily readings or find 
the Advent reading plan online at wcchapel.org/advent, or at the 
Information Desk, Children's Ministry Welcome Desk, and Student 
Ministry Welcome Desk.

wcchapel.org/serve 

Gospel Conversation Training  •  This Saturday, Dec. 1, 8:30 a.m.–
1:30 p.m., Woodward Hall. Come and learn simple and engaging 
ways to start conversations, share the Gospel, and disciple new 
believers. Register online at wcchapel.org/gospeltraining.

Grove Christian Outreach Christmas Opportunity  •  Today (Nov. 
25) is the last chance to "Take a Bag" to donate gifts for Grove's Shoe 
Box Gifts for Kids program or "Take a Tag" from one of the Christmas 
trees located in the Main Foyer and Children's Ministry area to 
donate larger gifts. Donations can be dropped off at the Grove truck 
located in the Chapel parking lot today and next Sunday, Dec. 2. 

Chapel Library  •  The Chapel Library is now bringing children's books 
and DVDs to families in the Children's Ministry hallway near West 2 
after both services. Come by and check something out for your family!

Note  •  The Chapel Cafeteria will be closed from Nov. 27–29 as we 
host the Community of Faith Mission (COFM) emergency winter 
homeless shelter.

Staff News  •  We welcome Colleen Wright, Early Childhood Ministry 
Director, to the staff. Congratulations to Nathaniel Darling, Connect 
Team Administrative Assistant, on his recent marriage to Lauren Clark.

Condolence  •  We would like to extend our prayers and sympathy to 
the Green family on the passing of John's brother, James Green.

	   
	                                      Jan.–Oct.		   November  	          Annual
Budget		 $3,079,000			   $325,000			   $3,980,000
Actual			  $3,121,659			   $248,893			   $3,370,552
Variance	 $       42,659 			   		

General Fund Offering Summary 2018 as of Nov. 18. For more 
information on giving at the Chapel, please visit wcchapel.org/giving.
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